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Jodie Ledat

From: Gene Carter <GCarter@wirlp.com>
Sent: Friday, November 16, 2018 11:06 AM
To: Jodie Ledat
Cc: Nancy Carter
Subject: RE: No Parking on Bryn Mawr Drive 

Dear Mrs. Ledat, 
 
Thank you for the information regarding the traffic study related to the subject intersection. I am no traffic 
engineer, but I have resided at 4000 Bryn Mawr since 1975 to date, and have observed traffic problems 
during that time span. Some observations: 
 

1. A traffic study conducted in October (during the school year) probably is insufficient. High speed 
traffic westbound on Bryn Mawr occurs during summer vacation months (almost exclusively by 
teens). This presents a great hazard to pedestrians crossing at the intersection of Pickwick and 
Bryn Mawr, in my opinion. I would strongly suggest a supplemental study in June or July. Stop 
signs at this location would substantially reduce this hazard. 

 
2. I would suggest speed limit signs along Bryn Mawr from the intersection of Preston Road to the 

intersection of Bryn Mawr and Pickwick. This might help alleviate existing high speed traffic 
(exceeding the speed limit). 

 
3. As to designating a no parking zone for 90 feet from the intersection of Pickwick and Bryn Mawr 

(north side of the street): This will make it almost impossible to make deliveries to my home 
(FedEx, UPS, Neimans, etc.). To the west of my home, two homes have front circular drives. 
Delivery men cannot park there either, as they would block the exit of autos from those circular 
drives. Could the No Parking signs contain an exception “except for deliveries”? 

 
At any rate, I certainly wouldn’t want to object to anything that would make our streets safer. Thanks to 
the Council for consideration of this matter, but I would much prefer stop signs. 
 
Best, 
BGC 

 
_________________________________________________________ 
Gene Carter, Owner 
Western International  13647 Montfort Drive  Dallas, Texas 75240 
 972.692.9702  gcarter@wirlp.com 972.934.8698 
 

From: Jodie Ledat [mailto:jledat@uptexas.org]  
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 1:40 PM 
To: Gene Carter 
Subject: No Parking on Bryn Mawr Drive  
 
Good afternoon, Mr. Carter.  Thank you for returning my call; it was a pleasure speaking with you.  
 
As we discussed, you can provide your thoughts on the recommendation to restrict parking on the north side of Bryn 
Mawr via email, and I will be happy to provide your feedback to the City Council on Tuesday, November 20th.  We’re 
sorry you cannot attend the meeting, but we wish you a happy birthday and lots of fun with your friends that evening. 
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Please feel free to call or email if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, Sir.  
 

 

Jodie Ledat, CPWP‐M 
City of University Park 
Operations Coordinator 
Office: 214.987.5447 | Fax: 214.987.5499 
jledat@uptexas.org | web: uptexas.org 
 

 
 


